
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR CONSIDERATION OF PROPOSED SITE 

REGULATION OF SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL IN ADDITIONAL 

UNINCORPORATED AREAS OF WILLIAMSON COUNTY TO TAKE EFFECT ON 

JULY 21, 2015 

 

Pursuant to Tex. Health & Safety Code § 363.112 and § 364.012, this notice is to 

advise that a public hearing of the Williamson County Commissioners Court will be 

held at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, July 21, 2015 in the Williamson County 

Commissioners Courtroom on the 2nd floor of the Williamson County Courthouse, 

710 Main St., Georgetown, Texas to consider approval of a Site Regulation of Solid 

Waste Disposal in the unincorporated areas of Williamson County (outside municipal 

boundaries).  A copy of the proposed regulation is available upon request from the Office 

of the County Judge.  Any interested citizen of Williamson County wishing to make 

public comment regarding the proposed site regulation may attend the public hearing. 

 


